
 

 

DATE:  November 5, 2015 

 

SUBJECT: Letter of Clarification 2 

 

RE:  GRB Ramp Joint-Replacement and Waterproofing Project  

 

TO:  All Prospective Bidders  

 

This Letter of Clarification is issued as part of the referenced project solicitation for the purpose 

of clarifying the Project specifications as stated below and responding to questions timely 

received on this Project: 

 

Specification Additions 

 

2.2.1 The eight locations with existing steel joints will not receive the new expansion joint but 

shall be primed with Carbo Guard 635 and filled with Dow Corning 902 silicone caulking 

in accordance with the manufacturer’s installation directions. These locations will receive 

the SPF 1200 cover plate. 

 

2.3.1 The seven utility access panels will not receive the new expansion joint but shall be 

primed with Carbo Guard 635 and filled with Dow Corning 902 silicone caulking.  These 

locations WILL NOT receive the SPF 1200 cover plate. 

 

Specification Revision 

 

6.4.1 Carbo Guard 635 primer and Dow Corning 902 silicone caulk installed per the 

manufacturer’s instructions including sandblasting the metal and cleaning the metal 

joints. 

 

Questions and Answers 

  

1. Question: Will cracks in the cement be resealed? Is concrete patching required? 

 

Answer: No. 

 

2. Question: What material will be installed at the expansion joints with steel angle 

embeds? 

 

Answer: Carboguard 635 primer and Dow Corning 902 sealant. 

 



3. Question: What information/detail is available on expansion joint transition intersecting 

the steel columns, wing joint to steel angle embed joint, concrete-to-concrete joint and 

wall to slab transitions? 

 

Answer: As stated in the project documents and reviewed at the pre-bid meeting and site 

visit.  

 

4. Question: Will the contractor be responsible for leaks not caused by the expansion joint 

assembly? 

 

Answer: No. 

 

When issued, Letters of Clarification automatically become a part of the invitation to bid and 

supersede any previous specifications and/or provisions in conflict therewith.  Bidders are 

responsible for ensuring that they have obtained any such previous letters associated with this 

solicitation. By submitting a bid, bidders shall be deemed to have received all Letters of 

Clarification and to have incorporated them into their bid.  

 


